MINUTES OF THE BUDGET HEARING BOARD OF EDUCATION

Laurel-Concord-Coleridge School, District 14-0054 September 15, 2014

President Wolfgram opened the Budget Hearing in public session at 6:34 p.m., September 15, 2014 in the Board Room at LCC Middle School-Coleridge.

Board members present: Rich Brandow, Robert Colwell, Jay Hall, Brian Holcomb, Betty Jo Leapley, Marlin Papenhausen, Ryan Van Cleave, and John Wolfgram.

Administrators present: Superintendent Randall Klooz, Pk-8 Principal Stephanie Petersen, and 9-12 Principal Jay Vance.

Board member Steve Schutte arrived later.

Public was present and welcomed.

President Wolfgram stated the hearing notice was published in the September 10, 2014 issue of the Coleridge Blade and the Laurel Advocate, and posted at the Community Learning Center-Laurel and LCC Middle School-Coleridge. All Board of Education members had been emailed notice of the hearing on September 12, 2014 showing the time and place of such hearing.

Board member Schutte arrived at 6:45 p.m.

The hearing opened to the public to review, discuss, consider, receive input, and hear support, opposition, criticism, suggestions or observations of taxpayers relating to the 2014-15 proposed budget.

Hearing adjourned at 7:03 p.m.

ar County School District #54
y Jo Leapley etary